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To: E. Premo _ Date:  7/15/2011
Geologist )
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division

From: Ben Mitchell Well Name: Rosa Unit 399A
Regulatory Specialist

Subject: Footages to Section Lines on C-102

Elizabeth,

The as drilled C-102 for the Rosa Unit 399A which was submitted earlier this week shows footages which
are conflicting when compared to the survey report for the same well. This is due to the north and east
section line being 1 degree and .5 degree off respectively. Our surveyor, Jason C. Edwards, has located
GLO caps at the section corners and quarter section corners (Section 31) and provided the footages in
question based on field survey results. These results show a difference in footages approximately 40’ off
north and 16’ off east.

To recap and go into greater detail, the north section line is about a degree off to the south moving from
east to west and the east section line is approximately .5 degree off to the west moving south to north. The
end result is the smaller footage distance from the end of lateral to both the north and east line.

In addition, the surface location was surveyed and the footages are correct in relation to the aforementioned
section corner GLO caps.

Thank you,

Ben Mitchell
Regulatory Specialist
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